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HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY
Office of the Commanding Generel
APO 301 c/o PM, Sea Frencisce, Californie

15 February 1954

ire Yu Chang Jun
Secretary to the President
Kyung Mu Dai

Dear *r. Yu:

I refer to your letter of 12 February concerning ¥r. I. M,
Pei.

Arrangerents have been made for his clearance to enter Korea,
as you requested. Upon his arrival in Jgpan, Mr. Pei should report
to the G-1 Section, Headquarters, Army Forces Far East, Pershing
Heights, Tokyo, where the necessary visa will be waiting for him.

This clearance will provide for entry into Korea without log-
istic support from military sources.

Sincerely,

/,,,,.../o, Onoes—"

JANES C. CROSS

Lt Col, Int
Special Assistant to
the Army Cormsnder




